

Certificate ceremony invitation

Dear parents and guardians

We are delighted with all the students' recent exam success and would like to invite you to attend a certificate ceremony to celebrate this achievement.

Cambridge English Qualifications are globally recognised as a mark of excellence and wherever your child is on their learning journey, we want to share their success with you.

Join our community of teachers, parents and students and watch your child receive their certificate – a fantastic reward for all their hard work.

Date: August 25th (Tuesday)

Time: 7PM (19h)

Location: Zoom

School details and details of how to accept the invitation: click here to

access the ceremony, on August 25th, at 7PM.

